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 We are starting to plan and prepare for our upcoming 
 Cultural Festival Week. The parade will be held on 
 Thursday 28th March. This is one of the highlights of 
 our year. Not only is it a time for us to acknowledge 
 and celebrate the many different ethnicities and 
 cultures we have here at Knighton, it is also a time to 
 celebrate our collective humanity. As a school, we 
 are really lucky and fortunate to have so much 
 diversity. This makes us rich in so many ways. Our 
 children will hopefully have the opportunity to grow 
 up with an understanding of different world views and 
 an ability to relate and get along with people from 
 different backgrounds. We would love as many 
 families and whanau to come along to the parade as 
 possible. 

 Sam, Mr Campbell and Whae Chrissy 

 Sam Waddell, the owner of Four Square on Clyde 
 Street came in to see how the lunch programme in 
 the Hauora Hub works. He generously donates the 
 sandwich ingredients and fruit to feed children who 
 may need kai at school. 

 Focus on attendance 
 Remember, we're here to 
 support your child and help 
 them succeed. 
 When you can, please book 
 appointments outside of 
 school hours. 
 Holidays during term time 
 need to be approved by the 
 Principal. If you are 
 planning to take your child 
 out of school for a period of 
 time during the school term 
 please email the details to 
 the office for consideration. 

 Road Safety 

 Before  and  after  school  it  is  very  busy  around 
 school  and  our  patrolled  crossings.  Road  safety 
 is  always  our  #1  priority  as  we  would  hate 
 anyone to get hurt. 

 If  students  are  coming  to  school  on  scooters  or 
 bikes remember they must wear a helmet. 

 Road  patrollers  are  trained  so  they  can  assist 
 children  to  cross  on  Knighton  Road,  Clyde 
 Street,  Wairere  Drive  and  Henry  Street.  We  ask 
 that  parents  and  caregivers  also  follow  their 
 instructions  and  cross  at  the  designated  area 
 when dropping off and collecting students. 

 Our  year  1  children  took  part  in  a  Safe  Walking 
 Programme  with  Rueben  the  Road  Safety  Bear. 
 They  learnt  how  to  safely  cross  the  road  and 
 look out for sneaky driveways. 



 Check  out  our  wonderful  new  artwork  next  to  the 
 smiley  face  window.  This  was  designed  and 
 painted  by  Gemma  Antoniadis,  a  former 
 Knighton  staff  member.  The  children  love  looking 
 at it when visiting us at the office. 

 Knighton Normal School 
 Cultural Festival 

 Tuesday 26th March  11:45am - 1:00pm 
 Cultural Connection workshops of 
 dance, song or speech 

 Thursday 28th March 
 9.00am  Cultural Parade & performances 

 11:00am  Kiwiana morning tea in the hall 
 for adults only 

 11:50am - 1:00pm  Cultural Connection 
 workshops of dance, song or speech 

 1:00pm  “Have a Go”  performances & 
 activities 

 Lost Property 
 Please come and look through the lost property 
 outside Mrs Cowie’s office regularly.  Named items 
 can be returned to children but unfortunately most of 
 the clothing that is lost by children is unnamed. 
 Please remember to name swimming togs and 
 towels too. 
 All lost property will be displayed on the court on 
 Wednesday 20th March - please come and have a 
 look. 
 All unnamed belongings that are not claimed are 
 donated to a second hand shop. 

 Children can come into school from 8.30am 
 and must be collected  at 3:00pm when school 
 finishes. There is  no staff supervision of 
 children before or after road patrol duty. 
 KASP is available for families who work or 
 study outside these hours. They can be 
 contacted directly on 022 642 0726 or 
 supervisor@kasp.co.nz 

 Note your calendar 

 26 March - Board of Trustees Hui - 6:00pm 

 27 March Union Meeting - SCHOOL CLOSES - 12.30PM 

 28 March - Cultural Festival & Parade -  9:15am - 1.45pm 

 29 March, Good Friday - SCHOOL CLOSED 

 1 April, Easter Monday - SCHOOL CLOSED 

 2 April, Easter Tuesday - SCHOOL CLOSED 

 5 April -  Te Hihiri 25 Year Celebration 

 12 April - End of Term 1  - 3:00pm 

 29 April - Term 2 begins - 9:00am 

 Ngā mihi nui 
 Andrew Campbell 
 Principal 
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